
From: Timothy Johnson
To: INTERN ET:jswailes@ nefnm.com; INTERN ET:Kgross @ nefnm.com
Date: 12/18/2006 9:03:40 AM
Subject: Acceptance Review of Changes to the SPPP

The NRC staff performed an acceptance review of your submittal, dated November 22, 2006, of
changes to the Standard Practice Procedures Plan and found that the submittal is acceptable
for review.

CC: BWS1; J. Keith Everly
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